
                                  

September 8, 2015 

The Honorable Elijah E. Cummings   The Honorable Carolyn Maloney 
Member of Congress     Member of Congress 
2230 Rayburn House Office Building   2308 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 
 
The Honorable Robin Kelly    The Honorable Patrick Meehan 
Member of Congress     Member of Congress 
1239 Longworth House Office Building   434 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 
 
The Honorable Pete King    The Honorable Dan Donovan 
Member of Congress     Member of Congress 
339 Cannon House Office Building   1725 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 
 
The Honorable Mike Fitzpatrick 
Member of Congress 
2400 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
  
Dear Representatives Cummings, Maloney, Kelly, Meehan, King, Donovan, and Fitzpatrick: 
  
The National Organization of Black Law Enforcement Executives (NOBLE) supports the Gun Trafficking 
Prevention Act of 2015. NOBLE has advocated for sensible gun laws to protect the public for most of our 
nearly 40 years of existence.  
 
The legislation which you are proposing addresses the concerns of many in the law enforcement community 
in the areas of Firearms Trafficking, Penalties for Straw Purchasers, and Penalties for Multiple Illegal 
Purchases. 
 
NOBLE applauds the efforts of its congressional leaders in diligently working to have the Gun Trafficking 
Prevention Act of 2015 enacted into law. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
  
Dwayne A. Crawford 
Executive Director 

             
 
About the National Organization of Black Law Enforcement Executives 
Since 1976, The National Organization of Black Law Enforcement Executives (NOBLE) has served 
as the conscience of law enforcement by being committed to justice by action. NOBLE represents 
over 3,000 members internationally, who are primarily African-American chief executive officers of 
law enforcement agencies at federal, state, county and municipal levels, other law enforcement 
administrators, and criminal justice practitioners. For more information, visit 
www.noblenational.org.   

http://www.noblenational.org/

